

College Secretary's Office Imperial College London

Room 4.05, Faculty Building South Kensington Campus SW7 2AZ

Tel: +44 (020) 7594 7272 Fax: +44 (020) 7594 8802

r.eastwood@imperial.ac.uk www.imperial.ac.uk

Dr Rodney Eastwood PhD BSc College Secretary

9 July 2010

COLLEGE NOTICE

RECTOR OF IMPERIAL COLLEGE LONDON

Sir Keith O'Nions FRS, Acting Rector since 1 January 2010, has accepted appointment as Rector of Imperial College London to 31 December 2013. The Council appointed Sir Keith to the post of Rector at its meeting today [9 July].

Before joining the College in July 2008, Sir Keith was Director General, Science and Innovation in the Department for Innovation, Universities and Skills. This followed his position as Chief Scientific Advisor at the Ministry of Defence from January 2000 to July 2004. During his career Sir Keith has held academic appointments as Professor of Geology at Columbia University, Royal Society Research Professor at the University of Cambridge and Head of Earth Sciences at the University of Oxford.

Rodney Eastwood College Secretary